
 
 
Dear Trinity County Fair Association Member, 
 

Well, it’s that time of year again to renew your membership to the Trinity County Fair Association.  We are 
striving to get all membership renewal dates to coincide with the first of every year.  This is easier for us to 
track, maintain and possibly provide you with year-round fair event discounts.  So if your annual membership 
doesn’t usually come due until later in the year we encourage you to renew now during our January 
membership drive.  Last year at this time we were able to increase our membership by almost 300%.  By doing 
this and continuing to seek more members we are able to provide residents of Trinity County, (and hopefully 
beyond), more interesting news regarding your Trinity County Fair and Event Center.  We are currently 
working on a monthly newsletter, “Fair Buzz”, which will keep you informed as a member of important and 
interesting goings-on at the fairgrounds (enclosed).   
 
You may already know, but it deserves repeating, our 2016 Fair was very successful with over 50% increase in 
attendance, a new carnival, more vendors and a fireworks celebration for our 95th anniversary (which was fully 
funded by donations). 
 
Many projects and upgrades are planned for this year, including a Summer Concert Series from May to 
September; an expanded school exhibits participation program; and more paint and roof repairs. 
We will also need to find funding to replace our ice storage unit which has failed for the last time and replace 
the two old propane heaters in the Dining Hall with new energy efficient propane heaters. 
 
While all this is going on we will also be working with the California Dept. of Food and Agriculture (CDFA) and 
California Fairs Financial Authority (CFFA) on the two deferred maintenance grant projects, abatement of the 
asbestos siding on the Dining Hall and Fire Sprinkler Systems in many of the fair buildings.  These two projects 
will need to be completed before June of 2018.  
 
So, once again we ask for you continued support and assistance in keeping are great little country fair alive 
and flourishing!  Thank you very much for all that you do to help us! 
 
 
TCFA membership is $20 for each member and includes a free pass to all three days of fair.  As a member 
you are also entitled to TCFA voting privileges.  We are a 501(c)3; all donations are tax deductible.  Please 
fill out your information below, and return with payment, making checks payable to Trinity County Fair 
Association.   THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 
NAME(S)         PHONE     
ADDRESS               
EMAIL                           MEMBERSHIP AMOUNT $    
 
Also, I would like to donate $    in addition to my membership donation. 
Check below if you would like your donation to go to a special purpose or purposes. 
____Fairground Landscape    ____Fairground Maintenance    ____Fair Awards 
____Fair Entertainment    Other______________________________ 


